
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
  
BEFORE THE TOWN OF MEDARY 
  
DRIVEWAY ORDINANCE NO. 4.05 
 
Please take notice that the Town of Medary will hold a public 
hearing on TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 7, 2010 at 6:30 PM at 
Medary Town Hall, N3393 Smith Valley Road, La Crosse, WI 
56401, at which time they will consider possible action on a 
proposed Driveway Ordinance No. 4.05.... 
 
Copy of the Driveway Ordinance No 4.05 on file in the Clerks 
Office at the Medary Town Hall. 
  
Dated this 27th day of August, 2010. 
  
Terry J Houlihan - Town Clerk 
 
 


